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                                                                                               4th February 2020 

 

Y2 SATs Meeting 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

We would like to invite you to a meeting to provide information and answer your 

questions about the assessments that take place in Year 2, including SATs.  

  

This meeting will be on Wednesday 26th February at 2.30pm in Miss Bradley’s 

classroom and will last about 30 minutes.  You will be informed of how the SATs 

are organised for the children, how it fits into the broader picture of your 

child’s progress at school and find out how you can continue to support your 

child. 

 

Please make every effort to attend even if you have had other children in Year 

2, as tests and procedures change, so please support your child by attending. If 

you plan to attend, please return the slip below to the office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss K Bradley                               Miss S Johnstone 

Year 2 Teachers 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Year 2 SATs Meeting  

 

I will be attending the SATs meeting on Wednesday 26th February at 2.30pm 

in Miss Bradley’s classroom. 

 

Name of child…………………………………………………………………………..   Class…………………………. 

 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………..  Parent/Carer 
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